Pennsylvania Prospectors June 2021 Meeting Minutes

The monthly meeting of the Pa Prospector’s Gold club was held on June 19, 2021, at
Knoebel's Grove. We were relocated to P9 due to a mix up at the park. We began with
the pledge to the flag. There were 15 in attendance. A roll call of officers and all were
present.

The minutes were read by Sharon. They were approved by Mark and seconded by
Andrew. The treasurer’s report was read. They were approved by Ryan and seconded
by Josh. There were no bills to pay for June.

Under unfinished business, Gary will try to contact Frank about July’s meeting. It is still
up in the air as to where we will meet in July.

Under new business, nominations were open. Gary Bramhall was nominated for
president; Don Beagle as vice-president; Bill Beahm as treasurer and Sharon Beagle as
secretary. No other nominations were given.

Bill gave an update on the fire company and said that we needed to wait until February
to see about the 2022 fair.

The drawings were held, and the meeting was adjourned. The blessing was given by
Chaplain Claude and a potluck was enjoyed by all. It was a beautiful day in the Park.

Respectfully submitted.

Sharon Beagle



